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October 5, 2017

TO: The City Council
RE: Last Call Foundation Donation to Fire Department

Dear Councillors:

| respectfully request acceptance of a donation in the amount $10,000.00 from Last Call
Foundation. These funds will be used towards the purchase of Rescue Airbags to
replace the 20 year old set they have.

Enclosed please find the letters dated October 5, 2017 that were received from the
Chief of the Fire Department and Last Call Foundation. Chief Ciccone will be available
to answer questions concerning this request.

CHG

annette A. McCarthy
JAM/ccb

Enclosures

cc: Paul Ciccone

Sincerely,

610 Main Street ¢ Waltham, Massachusetts 02452 o (781) 314-3100 o Fax (781) 894-9581
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PAUL J. CICCONE

Chief of Department BU;‘;:?;;??;’;(;)HC
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781-314-3704

October 5th, 2017

Honorable Mayor Jeannette McCarthy

Waltham City Hall RECEIVED
610 Main St 0CT 05 2017

Honorable Mayor,

The Waltham Fire Department has been chosen by the Last Call Foundation to receive a donation
from Waltham based Keane Fire and Safety Equipment. This will be in the amount of $10,000 to
$19,967 to be used towards the purchase of Rescue Airbags to replace the 20 year old set we
currently use.

The Last Call Foundation was started by Ms. Kathy Crosby after the death of her son Boston
Firefighter Michael Crosby in the line of duty.

The focus of the foundation is to assist Fire Departments with the purchase of needed health and

safety equipment.
The cost of the new system is $19,967 dollars, the Fire Department will be able to subsidize

anything less than that amount.




LAST CALL
FOUNDATION

In'Memory of Fallen Firefighter
Michael Kennedy

October 5, 2017

Paul ] Ciccone

Chief of Department

175 Lexington Street
Waltham, MA 02452

RE Terms of donations made through Last Call Foundation.

Dear Chief Ciccone,

Last Call Foundation is delighted to have connected with a generous donor doing business in
Waltham, Keane Fire and Safety, who is interested in supporting the local Fire Department. We
have received a commitment of $10,000.00 to Last Call Foundation to support a health, wellness

or safety need of your department.

After speaking with both you and Lt. Perry we have identified a needed safety item - A Lift Bag Kit
with an estimated cost of $ 19,967. We will continue to work with the generous folks from Keane
Fire and Safety and your department to raise the additional funds assuming the City of Waltham

will agree to the following terms.

All funds provided through Last Call Foundation will be held in the Fire Department accounts only

- they will not go through the city.

This donation will not impact the Fire Department budget in any way.

The Lift Bag will be properly maintained and serviced.

If and when a replacement is needed the City of Waltham will provide the funds.
Please provide Last Call Foundation with a W-9 form.

We all look forward to working with you.

Stay safe,

Kathy Crosby-Bell, President

73 Elm Street
Cohasset, Massachusetts 02025
TEL 781-383-3315 Fax 781-383-3316

lastcallfoundation.org



